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BRIEFING NOTE 

 

 
Re:  Essex Powerlines Beneficiary from Paperless Billing Proceeds  
 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
 At the February 11, 2020 RCM Council received a presentation from Essex Powerlines (EP) 

regarding their new paperless billing.   
 

 At the meeting EP requested Council select a non-profit charitable organization to benefit 
from the proceeds from the new paperless billing campaign.  
 

CURRENT SITUATION: 
 

 In light of COVID-19 and its potential impact in the coming months, Council may wish to 
consider an organization that could support local homes/residents who may find themselves 
in need. 

 
 In polling Senior Administration, the following organizations were put forward for Council’s 

consideration: 
 
o Goodfellows 
o Victim Services of Windsor and Essex County 

 

ACTION REQUIRED: 
 
 That direction be provided on the selection of a non-profit charitable organization to receive 

the proceeds from Essex Powerlines campaign for paperless billing. 


